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Tuesday 13th June 2023
Dear Parents,

Welcome to Summer 2 and thank you so much for those of you who could attend the parent workshop at the end of last term. This is a busy term, with many dates to ‘pop’ into your diary, not least our Class Assemblies this week. All the assemblies are at 9.30am: Tuesday 3A, Wednesday 3P, Thursday 3C and Friday 3O.


Our Topic this term is Would you live in Ancient Egypt?  Our core text is, ‘I was there – Tutankhamun’s Tomb’ by Sue Reid. This historical fiction tells the story of Ali, the water carrier, who found the tomb of the boy king, when Howard Carter and his men could not. We will use the knowledge we gain about Ancient Egypt in history to write an autobiography as though we are Ali himself. Our BSL learning will support our Ancient Egyptian theme and we will learn the signs so we can discuss and deepen our learning. 
Our whole school project is an art project, and we are to produce a sculpture. We have decided to create a papier mâché sarcophagus like Tutankhamun’s and inspired by the artists James Morrison (art skill we are developing is using papier-mâché) and Ruth Asawa (art skill here is learning how to use wire) to design the objects we would bury with him to help him in his afterlife – should he have been alive today! We will get to see some of the actual artifacts from Ancient Egypt in the British Museum for our trip on 6th July.
As if that was not enough, we are aiming to be playing the glockenspiels this term. Building on our understanding of wind and electronic instruments we will try some percussion. Then, in Spanish, we are still on the topic of food, but we are focussing on writing dialogue this term. Whilst in Maths, our focus will move from column subtraction to unit and non-unit fractions. 
Finally, but vitally, our PE is on different days this term, as all classes maximise the outdoor space: 3A and 3C – Mondays, 3P – Wednesdays and 3O – Thursdays and we are doing Athletics this term. This will get us ready for Sports Day 29th June.
5th July and 12th July, are the afternoons that your child will meet their new teacher, in their new classroom they will be in for September. After school, on these same dates, you will be able to meet your new teacher yourselves as will host open evenings.
Yours sincerely,

 

The Year 3 Team
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